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Trevor Chadwick

From: Steve H <firebehavior@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 19, 2022 2:17 PM
To: Trevor Chadwick
Subject: Willowbrook Development

Hello Mayor. 
My wife and I own a house in Hillsdale, so we have a keen interest in the proposed Willowbrook Development.  Just to 
let you know, we are neither in favor nor opposed to the development.   
Our chief concerns are to ensure that irrigation and domestic water for the development does not come from the same 
Aquifer as our wells; and, we believe the developer should fund sufficient road improvements to ensure a smooth and 
efficient traffic flow to CanAda Road and Idaho 16.   
 
From a positive standpoint, some perks would be the opportunity to connect our sewer system to the City, the 
opportunity to connect to fiber-optic lines and we would definitely appreciate the convenience of easy access to a 
quality golf course.    
 
Thanks for your service.  
Steve & Allyson Holdsambeck. 
  


